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From: Leonardo Campaniony <lcampaniony@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2010 10:18 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I would like to strongly protest the change in leverage from 100:1 to 10:1.

This only serves to limit access to the currency trading markets to less and less investors and only
serves to limit the liquidity of this important activity without any regards for the small investors.
We may be small investors but we are a big voting block and on this issue we are united.
Regulation is good as long as there is a doze of sanity behind it.

Leonardo Campaniony
Forex Trader



